
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/9/2013 7:05:42 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Changing Safety Culture discussion with Meri Issel, PG&E's new Director of 

Safety Culture 

You should NOT be working this late!! © 

Thanks Aaron. 

Original Appointment 
From: Pete, Aaron rmailto:aaron.pete@CDuc.ca.oovl 
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 7:05 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Accepted: Changing Safety Culture discussion with Meri Issel, PG&E's new Director of Safety 
Culture 
When: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 2:00 PM-3:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: PG&E Headquarters, 77 Beale St. 
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